
 

Date of Notice: 27/01/16 

 
STUDENTS & PARENTS NOTICE 
 

We value the security and wellbeing of our customers and employees and conduct regular 
reviews across our network.  The latest review has identified that bus drivers are required 
to reverse at Mirreen Dr & Alinjarra Dr in order to execute a three point turn.  As this 
practice may pose a risk to the safety of our customers we are required to divert the current 
service.  
 

From Monday 8th February School Buses will no longer access Mirreen Dr & Alinjarra Dr. 
 
Students catching school buses to/from Mirreen Dr & Alinjarra Dr will now be required to 
use the bus stop area on the corner of Mirreen Dr & Yolanta Dr. 
 

 
 
Services affected include; 
AM 3084 (now departing 07:53am)  
AM 3007 (now departing 07:49am)  
PM 3001 (now arriving 3:26pm) 
PM 3127 (now arriving 3:16pm) 
PM 3002 (now arriving 3:41pm) 
 
Please note arrival/ departure times will vary  
For any further information please call Surfside on (07) 5552 2700 
Thank you.  Network Planning Department  www.surfside.com.au 
 

 

http://www.surfside.com.au/

